
Concussion Education 
Required training for every parent and student athlete in FCPS 

All student athletes and a parent must complete a concussion education program every school 

year according to Virginia law. Videos are provided at www.fcps.edu/sports 

The program will take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. Upon successful completion, 

the school will be able to verify that you have completed the program. This process occurs 

automatically and you will not be required to provide a certificate of completion. 

Students and parents must complete separate programs. Parents need only complete the program 

once for all their children participating in FCPS athletics if they register each child's FCPS ID 

number prior to viewing the slideshow. 

*Note: Your computer must allow pop-ups. If you have a pop-up blocker enabled, please change 

your settings to allow pop-ups for this application. You may also need to scroll down to advance 

from one slide to the next. 

 

http://www.fcps.edu/sports

